
Fergal Kilmurray 
Executive Officer 
An Bord Pleanala 
64 Marlborough St 
Dublin 1 

09 August 20 13 

Re; Glass Recycling Facility, Ubnit 4, Oberstown Industrial Park, Caragh Road, Naas, 
Co. Kildare. Your Ref SU09.SUOO15: PA Ref: 11/508 

Dear Mr Kilmurray, 

I refer to your letter received 24'h July 20 13 requesting submissions or observations in 
relation to submissions received by An Bord Pleanala from Tom Philips and Associates 
on behalf of the applicant - Rehab Glassco. 

A waste licence application was made by Rehab Glassco Ltd to the EPA on the 27'h 
July 201 1 (Register No. WO279-01). This licence application is currently under 
assessment. I refer you to an earlier EPA submission, dated 1 gth April 20 13, to An Bord 
Pleanala in that regard. 

With regard to the issues raised in the submission, a waste licence, should one be 
granted, will set out a range of controls in relation to the operation of the facility and 
the amount of waste that can be accepted at the facility. It will also require measures to 
be taken to control and minimise nuisance and impact by dust, noise and birds etc. 

Yours sincerely, 

Michael Owens 
Inspector 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


